our fond regards to Cora,

7@14,,/, Mipmu/uﬂ}) Feb. 1, 1983

Dear Robert: Thank you so much for your

so kind letter of Jan 27th. and for sending
to me the Sponsorship card for membership in
the Society of First Families of SC. I

have already filled it out and mailed it to
the Society in Charleston, and will fill
out the application papers as soon as they
gend them to me. I have a copy of Tense's
Application--genealogical data submitted,
etc.---but I am unable to figure out what
other documents she submitted with her
Application paper, besides the data listed---
have written to ask her what documents, if
any, further she submitted? but have not

yet heard back from her, in re: this?

I did beg her hard---to come down and stay
with me, and go to both the April 23 Gen-
eral Assembly and the 16/17 Reunion, so hope
very much-that she will-deeide to- come down.
Blackie and I will attend both, and thank
you for saying that you would make reserva-
tions for us.---also, tomorrow or the next
day I plan to write to the Culumbus Museum
of Art---and ask them if they would consider
having a Columbis photographer take a picture
of the Dr. George Mosse Miniature---Blackie
says often Libraries, Historical Societies,
etc. will do that for you---(if you will pay
for it, of course---and that I will be happy
to do) that will at least find out for us
whether or not the miniature is indeed there,
if it is there and if they won't have the
picture taken of it for us, Blackie and I
will go over there and he can take it---

he is very good at doing this, and once we
have it in our "hot little hands" we will
have made as many copies of the picture as
you want ready for the reunion. I haven't
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you know what happens next. Please give




